
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 11:06:00 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-11-17 7:22 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
barbara stacey

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
At times when everyone is having to tighten their financial belt I believe hydro must to the same. Many
organizations are cutting costs through downsizing or increasing expenditure cuts in order to stay
competitive. Its unfortunate there isn't any competitor for hydro but that doesn't mean they shouldn't
have to keep costs lower. I'm opposed to the proposed rate increases.

-- Attachment --
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